PTA Minutes
January 17 2018

Ms. La Sala welcomed the parents

Thank you for coming today.

Exciting events Build a Bear for grades 1,2,3, and 4

February afterschool events coming soon.

Fifth grade graduation will be at IS 5 beginning June 18™, each academy will be a different day — 4
tickets per family will be available.

Fifth grade will have a dance.

There is finally a permanent nurse in the building.

Mayra Soto

Welcome Everyone!
We have information for parents about Know Your Rights from a workshop last week.

PTA President

Welcome. Thank you for coming to the meeting.

Reminder Zumba classes Wednesday nights and Friday mornings.

Discussion groups for parents are available regarding depression and suicide prevention.

Please write child’s name on clothing — Many clothes are in the lost and found.

PTA Financial Report beginning balance $19, 152.63

Build a Bear -January 25™ for 1t grade, January 30t for 2" grade, January 315t for 3" grade, February
1%t for 4t grade.

SLT — School Leadership Team- Made up of The Principal, parents and teachers-The meetings are open
to the public. If parents would like to speak, there is a form to fill out. They meet regularly to discuss
procedures and plans for the school. They develop the school’s CEP —Comprehensive Education plan.

School Counselors present about Conflict vs. Bullying

Respect for all week coming up soon.

Students are learning the 7 Habits.

Is it bullying or is it conflict, an argument. Are students feeling unsafe? What things come to mind
when we say bullying —Insults, harass, laughing, psychological impact.

Chancellor’s Regulation A-832 defines bullying.

Any behavior that makes a child feel unsafe is not tolerated at school.

What is a bystander? Bystanders laugh or cheer and/or do not say anything to stop the bullying.

Thank you,
Jodi Lehrman
Monika Hannon



